
The Board considered its First Recommendation 
made August 26th,1940, approved by the two governments 
and now in effect between the two Sections of the Board 
and through them transmitted to the armed forces of the 
two countries. This recommendation reads as follows:

"It was agreed that there should be a 
full and complete exchange of military, 
air and naval information between the two 
Sections of the Board, with the understanding 
that each Section would be free to convey to 
its government any information they received."

The Board decided that it was advisable to sub­
stitute for the First Recommendation, the following 
Recommendation:

Subject to the national policies of the two 
governments, there shall be a free and comprehensive 
exchange of military information in so far as it effects 
the security of the two countries, the circulation of which 
shall be subject to such restrictions as may be specified 
by the originating country.
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